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Copy of Circular letter No. 5201—8GS—62/12393, dated the 24th April, 1962, from Shri EN. Mangat
Rai, I.C.S. Chicf Seerztary fo (.'iﬂvcmmmit._,' 'Puﬁjaﬁ; to all Heads of Departments efc., etc.
- Subject:—Representations from wives/parents of Officers/officials ; . B

I am directed to say that there isfairly widely current practice that a large number of letters/
representations are addressed to. the highér authorities by the wives or membzrs of the families of
Government servants for redressing ‘their grievances, thus short circuiting all usval channels through
which a tase should normally pass. Government consider that it is Dot correct on the part of Govern-
ment employees to forward representations under the cloak of wives or members of their family and
not come out directly themselves to their dspartmental authorities. Therefore, I am to inform voun
that it has been decided that all such lgtters/tepresentations should be ignored, unless ther are
unusual circumstances such'as iliness of an acufe type where the official cannot normally be expected
to write a letter or explain the position himself. T g R :

: 2. These i.nstru-::ti-:_.‘rns may kindly-be brought to the notice of all Government Servants under
your eontrol for information. The receipt of this communication may also be acknowledged.
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